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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am writing to you because I would like to invite you and your children to create a harvest mouse themed piece of art to be displayed in the church ready for our Harvest Service. The Whole school harvest service will be on Thursday 14th October at 2pm in our village church.

The harvest mouse is native to Europe so it is a great link to our current curriculum learning in school and this would be great to continue outside of the classroom. Each pupil can choose to create it any medium of their choice- painting, sketch, 3D model etc. The sky is the limit! 

The entries will need to be in by Thursday, 30th September 2021 and given to your class teacher, this will ensure that we have time to take them to the church and get them ready and displayed in the church.

I cannot wait to see your entries! Thank you for reading my letter and enjoy creating your designs.

Many Thanks,

Mrs Hopson

Ladybird Class Teacher
Art, Humanities, Eco & PSHE Leader
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